
SPELLING

Friday, 1st November 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 1 children will be coming home with spellings to learn for the first time. All other year groups have been getting spellings in their home spelling book weekly since the start of the year. Practising spelling is a part of homework and as such is a non-negotiable. It is very important that your child has regular practise of these words. Also the spellings are in a cursive script or font. This is how we teach the children to write a joined cursive script. This can be seen on the inside cover of their home spelling book. 

Your child must learn these words by using the look, say, cover, write, check (LSCWC) method. It is as easy as it sounds:
1. Look at the first word on the list 
2. Then say it out loud
3. Cover up the word just read with a finger or a book
4. Write it in the next column
5. Check the written word against the word read 
Continue like this going down the list. As a suggestion complete one column a day. If you need further clarification on the method please use this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bNkMwu2otBs 


Your child will be coming home in the next few weeks with a login to access Spelling Shed. Please look for this on the inside cover of their Homework/Reading diary. The spelling words on this website are a fun way to practise using technology, in addition to the written practise in their yellow books. The website has the same list of words as in their books, pre-set by their teacher, so allows for revision and over learning. By playing the games, they gain points and can have fun ‘spending’ points on the website too. Why not get your child to complete their written practise and then as a reward, practise on Spelling Shed? This should make spellings fun and enjoyable.

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to come and see your child’s class teacher. 
Thanks in advance for your support in this. 
Kind regards,  


Mrs. C. Champion
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Hawk Drive, Sandy, Bedfordshire, SG19 2WA
Tel: (01767) 699806
Email: office@mapletreeprimaryschool.com
Web site: www.mapletreeprimaryschool.com
Headteacher: Mrs C Bainbridge B Ed Hons
Deputy Head: Miss A Hyde PGCE
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